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FRIENDS OF THE





31 March 2008

Dear friends and colleagues:

Following the annual meeting of the Friends of the Mandela Rhodes Foundation (USA) on March 28, 2008, it is my pleasure to introduce our new board of directors:
Ian Glenday, President

South African College School and Magdalen ‘70
ian.glenday@fomrf.org
Mariette Geldenhuys, Secretary

South-Africa-at-Large and New College’84
mariette.geldenhuys@fomrf.org
Allison Gilmore, Treasurer

Minnesota and Green 2004
allison.gilmore@fomrf.org
David Cohen, Director

South-Africa-at-Large and Balliol ‘83

Rick Stengel, Director

New York and Christ Church ‘77

Danielle Fontaine, Director

Quebec and St. John’s ‘81
danielle.fontaine@fomrf.org

We thank Peter Stamos and Dan Bloomfield for their dedicated service to FoMRF over the past three years.  We also express special thanks to Dan for building a solid foundation of service to Africa among the Rhodes community for over more than twenty years as president of the American South African Scholarship Association. 

We look forward to continuing our collaboration with the Rhodes community in developing leadership in southern Africa.
With my best wishes on behalf of the board of directors of the Friends of the Mandela Rhodes Foundation (USA),
Danielle Fontaine

Friends of the Mandela Rhodes Foundation (USA), Inc.

c/o Mariette Geldenhuys, 405 E. Lincoln St., Ithaca, NY 14850         mariette.geldenhuys@FoMRF.org
www.FoMRF.org

